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Editorial 

With an abundance of new essays on Wells being submitted to the journal, and the continued 

appearance of new monographs and edited volumes to review, it has been possible to bring 

forward the publication of this year’s Wellsian by several months. The next volume of the 

journal is already nearly full, and will feature the first winner of the H. G. Wells Society 

Essay Competition organised by our secretary, Dr Steven McLean. I will also be investigating 

new formats for The Wellsian in future years, so watch this space. 

 


